
From:                                 Lorraine Dowell
Sent:                                  15 Oct 2013 10:38:49 +1000
To:                                      Hayes, Megan
Subject:                             Re: Paperwork

Hi Megan,
 
Thank you for your exceptional patience.  From talking with payroll and recruitment, they are 
doing their best to get ahead of huge volumes of work. They have had a lot of staff cuts and 
leave is not backfilled.  They are now facing a situation of resignations as they are finding the 
work volume to be impossible.
 
Not right or fair though Megan.
 
Could you let me know as soon as something hits your bank balance?
 
I noticed the 2014 adjustment.  I think this is definitely going to be the end date for BAC 
perhaps?  Records identify that you have permanency though, so don't worry.
 
Kind regards and thank you so much for your leadership and professionalism at this time.
 
Lorraine

>>> Megan Hayes 14/10/2013 8:29 am >>>
Hi Lorraine
Thanks for this - hopefully something will be processed soon so payroll can start with 
payments.Just wondering why the end date was crossed off and changed to 30/01/2014 
rather than 30/01/2019?
Thanks
 
 
Megan Hayes
Occupational Therapist
Barrett Adolescent Centre
The Park Centre for Mental Health

Mon, Tues (Alt), Wed

>>> Lorraine Dowell 10/11/2013 3:22 pm >>>
Hi Megan,
 
Please print and retain for your records.
 
Kind regards,
 
Lorraine

>>> 11/10/2013 5:08 pm >>>
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